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Davenport M. The Medical Library Association guide to answering questions about the Affordable
Care Act [review]. ] Med Libr Assoc. 2016 Jul;104(3):248-94. http://dx.doi.org/10.3163/1536-5050.104.3.
019.

Page 249: Reviewer Mina Davenport incorrectly stated that the Affordable Care Act for Dummies was
only listed in a chapter on recommended resources for practitioners and not on the list for consumers.
In fact, the authors also included this resource in the Consumer Guides section in the chapter titled
“Recommended Affordable Care Act Resources for Consumers” (chapter 7, page 80).
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Exciting Changes Starting January 2017

The new Journal of the Medical Library Association website
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JMLA articles will be published on the new platform starting January 2017, in addition
to remaining freely available on PubMed Central (HTML and PDF).

To continue to receive a print copy of the journal, please renew your MLA membership
and select the opt-in for a print copy ($50 charge per year for 4 issues). Institutional
members continue to receive a print copy as part of the institutional membership (you
may opt out of the print if you do not require it).

Contact Tomi Gunn, gunn@mail.mlahqg.org, for support in adding the print version
when renewing your membership.




